## Afghan Women Association (AWA)





Date: /

To:

No:

Afghan Hufo Orphan House in Germany!

From:

AWA, Kabul Office

Subject:

Thanking for your pity to the Afghan orphans & widows

Dear Sir/Madam,

First of all, please accept our best regards with a lot of thanks for your impression on helping to the vulnerable widows and orphan of Afghan people who have past several internal conflicts in our country Afghanistan.

The AWA personnel are very thankful for your aid to the Afghan needy people as well.

Best regards

Noora Zainab "Anwari"

Directress of AWA